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The meeting organized for the freshmen
  On September 21, 2021,  Department ”Youth Affairs, Spirituality and Education and public
organizations”  of  the  institute  held  a  meeting  with  first-year  students  of  the  Faculty”  Land
Management”. The meeting was attended by the head of the department ”For youth affairs,
spirituality and education “ Z. Khaidarov, deputy chairman of the student sports club M.
Norkobilov, deputy chairman of the trade union committee M. Yakhoyev and director of the
Palace of Culture J. Komiljonov. Head of the department of “Spirituality and education” Z.
Khaidarov in his opening speech informed about the attention that the state pays to the
education  of  young  people  these  days,  the  opportunities  for  them  to  receive  a
comprehensive education.The activities of scientific, creative, artistic and sports clubs of the
institute were also discussed. In addition, information was provided on the availability of
modern technologies for students to obtain excellent knowledge during their studies.

   Representatives of public organizations of each institute gave full information and provided
information about their activities, about  various clubs so that students could meaningfully
and productively spend their free time. Undeniably, all the students were pleased with this
meeting. They asked questions based on their interests. At the end of the event, the students
received the necessary answers.
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